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September 23, 2021
Friday will be another turn in day for pledges for the marathon. Everyone that turns in a pledge tomorrow will receive a Free Homework Pass and their name will go into a drawing for a chance to win a large bucket of Cheese Balls.  Hazel Hammer was the winner of the pack of markers and Liam Hennen was the lucy winner of the backpack.  Congratulations to both of them.  So far we have collected $5,437.00.  Great job everyone!   
The Schoenstatt Girls Group will begin meeting for the 2021-22 school year on Monday, Sept. 27th.  All girls ages 6-13 are invited to join the Schoenstatt Girls’ Group!  They will be meeting on the last Monday of every month from 3:15-4:30pm at the St. Edward Knights of Columbus Hall.  Schoenstatt Girls’ meetings include games, crafts, and songs; they provide an opportunity for girls and young women to grow in their faith.  Register online at: https://form.jotform.com/212288053961054 For more information about Schoenstatt please visit our website at: schoenstattmn.com or by contacting Jean Callens jcallens91@aol.com or Sr. M. Faustina at 262-522-4323 or schgirlsyouth.mn@schsrsmary.org.

Our next school Mass is Wed., September 30th at 10:30am.  The 7th and 8th  grade students will be leading us. 

We will be celebrating August and September birthdays on Thursday, September 30th during Birthday Lunch.  Birthday lunches are sponsored by the PEACE Committee and give students one more chance to share their special day with their friends at school. 

In this week’s family folder is an informational sheet regarding the new Sunday FIRE at St. Edward Parish.  Sunday FIRE is a way for children and adults of all ages to learn and connect.  There will be Catechesis of the Good Shepherd sessions for children in preschool and kindergarten, faith filled conversations for adults, children’s choir, coffee and rolls and supervision for all of the other children.  Sunday FIRE will begin on Sunday Oct. 3 after Mass and will be available every Sunday through the school year.  You need not register to attend any session.
Vision/Hearing Screening will be held on Tuesday, October 5th.  If your child wears glasses, please remember to send them along with them for vision screening.

The 3rd-6th grades will be attending the Diocese of New Ulm Children’s Holy Field Trip on Wednesday, October 6th.  Permission slips will be sent home soon.
This year’s St. Edward School survey has been created.  Please click on the following link to fill it out.  Your thoughtful information will help us to make sure St. Edward School is the best school in the area.  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/83NR8CX
There will be a Round Table Discussion on Sunday, Oct. 10th at 4 pm in the Knights of Columbus Hall to discuss the results of the surveys.  We will begin a discussion on the possible revision of the current mission and philosophy statements for St. Edward School.  
There will be no school or after school program at St. Edward School on Monday, October 11th.   The teachers will be attending a faith formation workshop.
There will be a Flu Shot Clinic on Tuesday, October 12th.    The forms were sent home today in the family folders.  Please include a copy of your insurance card along with the form.  More information will follow in next week’s family folder.
The Peace Committee will be offering the Papa Murphey’s Pizza Fundraiser again this year.  Order your pizzas and they will be ready for pickup at St. Edward School on conference night.  (Oct. 28th)  Forms were sent home today in the family folders.
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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